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 BC Provincial Echo   

  October, 2023    

  
“Thanksgiving Prayer” 

Our Father in Heaven,  
We give thanks for the pleasure  

Of gathering together for this occasion.  
We give thanks for this food  

Prepared by loving hands.  
We give thanks for life,  

The freedom to enjoy it all  
And all other blessings.  

As we partake of this food,  
We pray for health and strength  

To carry on and try to live as You would have us.  
This we ask in the name of Christ, Our Heavenly Father 
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  PACIFIC NORTHWEST REGIONAL CONFERENCE   

UPDATE  INFORMATION   

 
Hi Everyone. 

Just an update for all those attending the Pacific Northwest Regional Conference! 

  

Thursday October 12
th

, 2023 

Registration 3:00 

Meet and Greet 5:30  

 

Friday October 13
th

, 2023 

Breakfast 7:00- 8:30 

Meeting starting at 9:00 

Lunch 12:00-1:30 

3:00 Finish for Day 

Dinner Touch of Germany 6:00 

 

Saturday Oct 14
th

, 2023 

Breakfast 7:00-8:30 

Lunch 12-1:00 

3:00 PM Finish for the day 

Saturday Night Dinner and Entertainment - Cocktails 5:30 Dinner 6:00 and Entertainment to 

follow. 

 

Hotels 

Rooms still available at Passageview Motel 250-286-1156 

  

Any questions please feel free to contact me at dalmar1@telus.net 

  

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the Conference. Safe travels everyone 

  

Marilyn Lewis 

PNWRC President 

  

                               
 

 

                       

mailto:dalmar1@telus.net
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From BC Provincial Madam President, Faye Cook: 

Hello to all my Eagle Brothers and Sister’s!  Wishing a very Happy Fall to all my Eagle Brothers and Sisters!  

Hope everyone is doing well.   

 

I have been traveling around visiting the Auxiliaries on the Island and enjoying seeing all my Island Sisters and 

Brothers.   Thank you for the lovely gifts but especially for the Donations to my Special Charity Parkinson’s. 

 

I was quite happy to be invited to the Parksville Aerie for dinner in between my visits to the Auxiliaries on the 

Island !   They went out of their way to make me feel welcome.  They also made a donation to my Charity 

which I greatly appreciate!   

 

I attended the Executive Meetings in Cranbrook and we also had a Joint Visitation Dinner.  I am looking 

forward to Pacific Northwest Regional Conference in Campbell River.. 

  

To those who are having health issues I hope you are on the mend.  For those who have lost loved ones my 

sincere condolences. 

 

Fraternally, Faye Cook, BC Provincial Madam President, Penticton #4281 

 

 From PGWP/Provincial Secretary, Dave Smith: 

Hello to my Brothers and Sisters; I would like to Thank You the Cranbrook Aerie and Auxiliary for hosting our 

Fall Executive Officers Meetings, word has it that everyone had a great time.   

 

I will be attending the Pacific Northwest Regional Conference in Campbell River; October 12
th

, 13
th

, 14
th

 and 

15
th

 so I am sure we will meet up with some of you there. 

 

Stay warm; enjoy your Thanksgiving and a Happy Halloween. 

Fraternally Dave Smith, PGWP, Rossland #10 / Penticton #4281 
 

From PGO/PPMP, Barbara Johnston:  
Hello Sisters and Brothers, Was unable to send a message for the June Echo.  To Jr. Past Provincial President 

Bobbi and all her Provincial Officers.; you had a busy year followed by a well attended Provincial Convention 

in Penticton. 

 

To Provincial Madam President Faye Cook and to all the Provincial Officers; for the 2023 -2024 term; 

Congratulations!  You are on your way to promoting the Fraternal Order of Eagles in the very best way possible 

by taking a Provincial Office.  

 

We can look forward to another year donating to the Provincial Charities and our Communities. Remember the 

Eagles all over this land raise millions of dollars to brighten the lives of others.  Shout it out till we know longer 

hear the phrase, "Who Are The Eagles". We are the Eagles and proud of it. 

 

My condolences to those who have lost a friend or loved one! Get Well Wishes to anyone who is ill or in 

distress. Remember reach out to any of us if you need help or just a smile of the day.  

A Happy Thanksgiving to you and your families. 

"To know you is to hope and pray; The sun will shine above you 

And bring you all the joy you have brought; To those who know and love you." 

 

Fraternally, Sister Barbara Johnston, PPP/PGO  
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F.O.E. EAGLE RIDERS 3097 CAMPBELL RIVER 
 

Hello Brothers and Sisters; Just a quick update on what’s happened and happening for Eagle 

Riders Campbell River. We just completed our Annual Campbell River Poker Run with 

approximately 230 motorcycles in attendance, we had a beautiful sunny day, great hospitality 

from our venue stops and of course nothing but the best from our Aerie and Auxiliary here.  

 

We were able to hand out prizes to a total of around six thousand dollars, and each of our three 

designated Charities received Two thousand dollars, our Charities of choice this year were CR 

Hospital, CR Search and Rescue and a private farm which provides interaction with animals to 

people who suffer from PTSD and other such ailments.  

 

This year included a once in a lifetime trip for me and a few other brothers to the Sturgis 

Motorcycle Rally. If your into motorcycles, it’s a must see and do.   I have pictures which I will 

gladly show if asked.   Some are for a mature audience only.   All the sights and sounds can be 

found on You Tube.   Our Eagle Riders year end party will be on Sunday October 1st starting at 

4:30 at the Eagles of course.  

 

I look forward to seeing everyone at Pacific Northwest Conference here in Campbell River in 

October.   I have a special hour and a half presentation on Eagle Riders for all who attend and 

I’m sure your all looking forward to that. Thanks to Joan for all you do.  

 

Fraternally Yours;   

Erich Hippolt; Past Provincial President, Eagle Riders President 3097 
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 Giving Back 
 “People Helping People” 

 

Campbell River Eagle Riders #3097 

 

Presenting a cheque in the amount of $2,000.00 to the Campbell River Search and Rescue 

 
Presenting cheque in the amount of $2,000.00 to the Z M Animal Farm Society 

  
Presenting a cheque in the amount of $2,000.00 to the Campbell River Hospital Foundation 

 
 



   8 

From BC Provincial Jr. Past Madam President, Roberta (Bobbi) Williamson: 
Hello my Sister’s and Brothers:  Thank you very much to Cranbrook Aerie and Auxiliary for hosting the 

Provincial Officers Meeting in September.  Your hospitality was impeccable, and the food was excellent.  You 

made us feel really welcome to your Aerie Home.  
 

I am looking forward to seeing old friends and making new friends in Campbell River for the Pacific Northwest 

Conference in October. These are always informative meetings. The weekend seems to re-enforce what it 

means to be an EAGLE. 
 

Together with the Aerie and Auxiliary Ritual Chairs, Ladysmith 2101 will be hosting a Ritual Judging and Tally 

Room workshop for anyone interested in Judging or working the Tally Room for Provincial and Zone Ritual 

Competition.   I have tentatively book Sunday, February 18 and February 25, 2024 for the training.   If anyone 

is interested to attend, Please let me know which date is best for you.  We will then go with the date most 

suitable for everyone.   My email address is kandbw@telus.net 

 

Hope to see you in a couple of weeks in Campbell River. 

Fraternally, Bobbi Williamson, BC Provincial Jr. Past Madam President, Ladysmith #2101 

 
From BC Provincial Worthy Vice President/President Elect, Rick Warkentin: 

Hello Brothers and Sisters.  What an adventure we had going to Cranbrook and coming home.   We witnessed a 

takedown in Vancouver near London Drugs on West Georgia while walking to the bus stop to take us to 

Horseshoe Bay.  Congratulations to Cranbrook for hosting our Fall Executive Meeting.  First time to 

Cranbrook, and I’ll be back again. 

 

Currently we are getting ready for the “Pacific Northwest Regional Conference”, October 13, 14, 15.  It should 

be informative and fun. 

 

Safe travels and hope to see you soon. 

Fraternally, Rick Warkentin, BC Provincial Vice President/President Elect Campbell River #3097 

 
From BC Provincial Ritual Chairman; Barbara Johnston: 

Hello Sisters, Provincial Madam President Faye Cook has asked me to Chair Provincial Ritual this year. Brother 

Wayne Bucklage is the Provincial Aerie Chairman. We are hoping to have the Brothers and Sisters of each 

Aerie and Auxiliary participate by entering a Team. 
 

You can enter Competition at your Zone Level or at the Provincial Convention. Workshops on Ritual would be 

beneficial to all of us. Contact your Workshop Chairman and see if this could be arranged. 

Nothing is Impossible, remember the 3 "P's". 

PREPARE -- Yourself, Two words plus two more make four, four more becomes a line, a line becomes a 

paragraph and next a parable. Hurry, you did it. 

PATIENCE -- Never give up, Slow and steady wins the race. A little bit of patience goes a long way and you're 

never too old or too young to learn. 

PRIDE -- Your heart will fill with pride for what you have accomplished. You are proud to be an Eagle and 

show it through the Ritual. 
 

Please Sisters, Be Prepared, Be Patient and Fill Yourself With Pride. We look forward to seeing your Team in 

Ritual Competitions. Everyone comes out a Winner. 
 

Fraternally Sister Barbara Johnston, BC Provincial Ritual Chairman 

Contact me at:  8882 Clarkson Drive, Black Creek, B.C. V9J 1B1, 

Email - johnstonbarbaracr@gmail.com  Phone 250-337-8340. 

 
 

 

mailto:kandbw@telus.net
mailto:johnstonbarbaracr@gmail.com
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 Fraternal Order of Eagles  
Ladies Auxiliary Penticton #4281 

Invite You To Join Us  
For Our 

 

Past President’s Fall Tea 
 

 
 

Date: October 21st, 2023  
 

Where: Eagles Hall Upstairs 
         1197 Main Street 

 

Admission: $5.00 
 

Tea, Coffee and Sweets 
Door Prizes, Raffles 

All Proceeds To The Past Presidents Charities  
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From BC Provincial Madam Conductor, Nancy Van Oosten: 

Hello Brothers and Sisters, Wow, this year is certainly flying by! I know I have been busy since the Convention. 

I started my year with a wonderful trip to Reno for the Grand Convention.  What a great time!  It was so nice to 

see a lot of people I haven't seen since before Covid, and of course having the privilege to meet so many new 

Members.  I can't wait for next year. 
 

We just finished hosting our BC Provincial Fall Executive Meeting.  What a wonderful weekend.  Provincial 

Madam President Faye you ran an amazing productive meeting.   I have to say even our joint meeting was the 

most productive one in my memory.  Thank you to all the Officers and guests who came to visit our little corner 

of the Province.  Now time to prepare for PNWRC in Campbell River.  I am looking forward to seeing a lot of 

you there. 
 

Our Auxiliary is still doing our monthly Pancake Breakfasts.  They have turned out to be amazing fundraisers 

for so many local Charities.  Thank you to all for making them a huge success.  I would also like to put out a 

huge thank you to my Auxiliary and Aerie for all your help keeping these events running smoothly while I have 

been on crutches. 

  

As your Provincial Auxiliary Alzheimer's Chair I would like to ask that any Fundraisers you will have or have 

had this year for Alzheimer's, that you send me a report.  I would like to know what you did and how much you 

raised.  If you have photos you can send those as well so I can include them in my report.  You can send them 

to nvanoosten@gmail.com 
 

To anyone who has been unwell or lost a loved one I send you healing prayers. In closing I would like to 

congratulate Cranbrook Aerie and Auxiliary 3032 for the fantastic job they did hosting the Fall Executive 

Meetings and Provincial Presidents Visitation.  It was a great weekend! 

 

I will see a lot of you in Campbell River soon. Until then take care and stay safe! 

 

Fraternally Yours, Nancy Van Oosten, BC Provincial Madam Conductor, Cranbrook #3032 

 
From BC Provincial Madam Inside Guard, Arlene Neale: 

Hello Brothers and Sisters,  Personal “Thank You” to the Cranbrook Aerie and Auxiliary for hosting the Fall 

Meeting of the Provincial Aerie and Auxiliary Officers.    
 

Hearing from other Members; I concur we all had a good time.  Productive meetings and very tasty dinners; 

lunch and great entertainment in the lounge.  I will be sending out all the officers and Past Presidents with a 

letter. 
 

 Happy Fall everyone and watch out for those lil gremlins!!!!!!!! 

 

Fraternally Yours, Arlene Neale, BC Provincial Madam Inside Guard, Ladysmith #2101\ 

 

 
  

  

 

mailto:nvanoosten@gmail.com
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From BC Provincial Worthy Conductor, Harley Elasoff: 

Hello Brothers and Sisters, The Fraternal Order of Eagles help raise money for fire victims in the South 

Okanagan.  

 
Pictured are Members of Penticton Eagles 4281 presenting a cheque to Lynne Napper, Co-team leader for 

Penticton Red Cross in the amount of $6684.80! 

 

 On Saturday, August 19th between 12pm-4pm burgers and a Sunday, August 20th pancake breakfast was 

offered from 8am-11am with all proceeds going to fire victims. Campbell River Eagles 3097 also donated in a 

big way when they heard of those impacted by the recent fires, donating an additional $5000 towards the cause.  

  

Fraternally, Harley Elasoff, Past President Penticton #4281 and BC Worthy Conductor  

 
From BC Provincial Madam Outside Guard, Franca Warkentin: 

Hello Brothers and Sisters, I hope everyone had a wonderful summer with family and friends.  It was great to 

see everyone in Cranbrook at the Executive Meeting.  Thank you, for hosting.  It was my first time being in 

Cranbrook and hopefully not my last. 
 

In August, we hosted an Open House to promote and showcase what the Eagles is all about and what we do for 

the Community.  We had a Bounce-a-Rama, a Dunk Tank and other games.  We served hamburgers and 

hotdogs.   The Dunk Tank was a huge hit.  We had a few of our Members who graciously volunteered to go in 

the tank.  It brought in $300.  We also signed up 4 New Members for the Aerie and Auxiliary. 
 

We had our Provincial Madam President, Faye Cook come for her visitation, and we presented her with a check 

of $1000 for her Charity of Parkinson’s.  That night we initiated 9 New Members. 
 

I am looking forward to seeing everyone at the PNWRC in Campbell River Oct 13-15 
 

Respectfully submitted, Franca Warkentin, BC Provincial Madam Outside Guard, Campbell River #3097 
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Giving Back 
 “People Helping People” 

 

Campbell River #3097 

 
Campbell River Auxiliary presented a cheque in the amount of $1,000.00 

for Provincial Madam President Faye Cook Special Charity, which is 

Parkinson Disease. 
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From BC Provincial Madam Secretary, Joan Klit: 

Hello Sisters and Brothers; To the Cranbrook Auxiliary and Aerie you did an outstanding job of hosting our 

Provincial Executive Meeting.  Your hospitality, dinners, entertainment and Fraternalism were outstanding.  

 

PLEASE READ AND TAKE NOTE OF ALL NOTICES  
 

- If you send donation cheques directly to any of the Provincial Auxiliary’s Official Charities, please send 

the amount of the cheque to me.   By doing this I will be able to track our total donations accurately for 

the Term. 
 

- Please remember that there are three ways in which you can donate funds for the Provincial Madam 

Presidents Special Charity they are:  
 

- Locally to an affiliate in your Community 

-  Directly to the Organization s Headquarters 

- Provincially, the cheques are made out to BC Provincial Auxiliary but in the Memo Line put Re: 

Provincial Presidents Charity.  

- If you send to directly to the Organization, PLEASE let me know the amount that you sent, so I can keep 

and accurate amount for the Term. 

 

 “Thank You” again for all of your hard work and know that you are appreciated.  Remember that we are all 

Volunteers.   Please treat each other with respect. 
    
Wishing you all a wonderful and Happy Thanksgiving!  And a safe and Happy Halloween! 

Fraternally Yours, Joan Klit, BC Provincial Madam Secretary, Penticton #4281 

 

 
From BC Provincial Madam Trustee, Jackie Anderson: 

Dear Sisters and Brothers, As a newly Elected Trustee to the Provincial Executive Board, I look forward to 

working with all the Members of the Board.  My goal is to learn new things and to give my opinion and help 

where needed.  

 

Thank you Cranbrook for hosting our Executive Meeting, hospitality and fraternalism!  Job well done! 

 

Respectfully, Jackie Anderson, BC Provincial Madam Trustee, Ladysmith #2101     

  

 

 “Chaplain’s Corner”  

 

Remember if your hear of someone that you think may need a card to cheer them up either because they are sick 

or just dealing with life itself PLEASE let me know at marlenejordan@gmail.com   I can't send out cards if I 

don't know about these people.  

 

Fraternally Yours, Marlene Jordan, BC Provincial Madam Chaplain, Campbell River # 3097 

 

 
                                    

 

mailto:marlenejordan@gmail.com
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 Giving Back 
 “People Helping People” 

 

  Ladysmith#2101 
“Bra’s For The Cause” 

       
Our witty and wonderful Carrianne Slade, Madam Outside Guard ... Hamming it up for "Bras for a Cause. 

 

 
 

Our Aerie Brothers modeling the fabulous bras designed for "Bras for a cause" fundraiser in 2022. 
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A message from Provincial Bursary and Education Chairperson Ray Hawksworth: 
 

Brothers and Sisters – Our future depends on our youth! 
 

As Education and Bursary Chairman I want to encourage all Aeries to contribute to our Communities future - 

the youth of today.  Education will shape our children’s lives.  We need to encourage young people’s learning 

by keeping them interested in advancement.  For many years Aeries in B.C. have contributed by providing 

Scholarships and other assistance to young people as they pursue their education.  Let’s keep up this good 

work! 
 

We are all aware of the challenges our youth face today – with a myriad of distractions that can take their focus 

away from learning.  But, we can help mentor them and encourage study.  Whether it be by establishing Annual 

Scholarships for individual students, by providing funding for special courses and interesting projects, or 

assisting schools with field trips and events.   All this encourages youth with life-long learning.  
 

At Victoria Aerie #12, not only do we provide Scholarships to individual students, we provide funding for our 

local High School Robotics Team to help them develop career skills and advance their technological 

knowledge.   These examples are just a sample of what is possible if the Eagles engage with youth education. 

Remember, we are boosting future Eagles! 
 

Fraternally, Ray Hawksworth, B.C. Past Provincial Worthy President 

 
 

Happy 74th Anniversary To Ladysmith #2101 
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Good afternoon my brothers, as we are now 1/3 of the way through our Provincial Membership 

year we still have a long way to go to help our Provincial President Larry to reach his goal of 

Quota Plus 2 %.   

 

As there was a big drop in July by Grand Aerie of close to 500 Members we are slowly getting 

some of them back also getting some New Members.   
 

As of today we still need around 360 new or re enrolled members to make the Provincial Quota, 

a feat that I know we can do, so let’s all remember our Provincial Presidents slogan for the year 

“JOIN THE FOE HUNT FOR NEW MEMBERS”, also we cannot forget to try and Re -Enroll 

all our Brothers that have been dropped. 

  

Once again there are many great prizes to be had for signing up Members, 

For:  1 Member Provincial President's Pin 

         5 New or Re-Enrolled Members a nice Pen Light, 

         7 New or Re-Enrolled Members Grand Aerie Presidents Shirt 

        10 New or Re-Enrolled Members PP T Shirt 

        25 or more New or Re-Enrolled Members a set of Binoculars 

        25 Members from Grand Aerie a Leather Jacket 

Zone winners will receive a nice Plaque for their accomplishments 

The top Secretary for the year will receive a nice Portfolio. 

 
 

Thank You; 

Marty Kennelly PPP; 

BC Provincial Membership Chairman 
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 “People Helping People” 
 

Ladysmith #2101 

 
    

Kaleigh Burke was one of the winners of $1k Bursary from Aerie #2101.  

Pictured with her is her uncle, Aerie Member Lorne Battie. 
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Giving Back 
 “People Helping People” 

 

  Ladysmith#2101 
 

 

 
 

Aerie Brother’s Lorne Gait and Ted Walker presenting a cheque in the amount of 

$960.00 to the representative of Fire Safety Classes 
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Ladysmith#2101 
Fun Golf 

 
  

 
 

Part of the proceeds from Ladysmith’s Fun Golf they were able to 

Sponsor a Tee at their Local Golf Course 
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MESSAGES FROM THE AUXILIARIES AND AERIES: 
 

LADYSMITH #2101: 

Hello Sister’s and Brother’s; Welcome, Welcome Fall with all its glorious colours!  From #2101 we are hopeful 

that each and every Member had a fun and safe summer.  We are off hopping…we have Music Poker in our 

lounge every 2nd Friday and planned Friday night Dinners for the other Fridays.  

 

Paint Night was held on the 19th.   Everyone had a great time.  How fortunate to have our Provincial Madam 

President, Faye Cook on her official visit.   We initiated 3 Members that night and many more in October…the 

“heat is on #3097”. 

 

In picture Madam President Arlene Neale presenting Provincial Madam President Faye with a personal gift and 

a cheque for her Special Charity. 

 

 

 

Caterings are going up.  So difficult to keep prices down!  We just finished our first session of meat pies and 

over 625 pies were made.  Beef and Pork and did the kitchen ever smell fabulous! 

Friday, Sept 29th, is our “bras for a cause” in the lounge.  Bras are decorated and voted on. The men model the 

bras and oh, the women stuff money in there as another way to vote! 

 

October is a busy month.  Pacific Northwest will be held in Campbell River.  I am positive we will have a 

productive session and super workshops! 

 

Happy thanksgiving to all the Brothers and Sisters and hope everyone is safe and happy with family and friends. 

Remember our Fallen on November 11th.  

 

We hope you enjoy the pictures we send. 

Fraternally Yours, Arlene Neale, Madam President., Ladysmith #2101 
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NANAIMO #15: 

Hello All Members: Nanaimo Auxiliary is hanging in there and is aiming to have our best year yet.  Over the 

summer, we got 2 New Members. On September 13, we had a Fundraiser - "Sign Painting", which was a lot of 

fun for those attending, we will be having another one in October.  

 

We are currently getting ready to do our Twelve Days of Christmas Raffle. On September 18, we had the 

pleasure of having our Provincial President, Faye Cook for a dinner and meeting.  
 

       
 

Our President, Debby Baker presented Faye with a $100 donation to her Charity, Parkinson.  At the meeting, 

Faye gave the Auxiliary a chat on Parkinson Disease and hopes that each Auxiliary can help her raise funds.  

 

We look forward to seeing her again soon.  Happy Fall Seasons to everyone!  

 

Yours in Eagledom, Jackie Anderson, Secretary, Nanaimo #15 

 
NEW WESTMINSTER #20: 
Hello Everyone; Happy Thanksgiving Brothers and Sisters; may your autumn be healthy, fruitful, and pleasant. 

Best Wishes to Campbell River #3097 for a great Pacific North West Regional Conference after the 

Thanksgiving weekend. 

 

Thank you to those that attended the August Provincial Worthy President Visitation picnic; nice to see you!!  

With the summer behind, plans are underway for the usual Christmas festivities.  A very excellent Music of the 

Decades (#2) occurred in September, and a third planned for December 9
th

.  Both previous shows received rave 

reviews for the impersonators:  if you wish an early Christmas present for someone or are in the area, arrange 

your ticket now for this Aerie event by contacting Cal Donnelly 604-250-3564—very well worth the reasonable 

price!! 

 

The Auxiliary is hosting the annual Christmas Social of Dinner and Comradely.  If you are available to attend, 

would be great to have you.  Contact Sister Wendy wendytracey@aol.com. 

 

From our homes to yours, may the bounties of Thanksgiving grace your homes, loved ones, and all you 

encounter. 

 

The Brothers and Sisters of New Westminster #20  

 

 

mailto:wendytracey@aol.com


   22 

PENTICTON #4281: 
     

Hello to all.  It’s been a very busy past few months.  Summer has been a trial with fires, smoke, and now a 97 

road closure.   But we at the Eagles, have continued with our Friday night dinners, Saturday Burgers and Races, 

Sunday Meat Draw, and Presidents Breakfast.   

 

A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL THE VOLUNTEERS, who worked these events.  Especially to the COOKS, 

who stepped up to organize the menu and cook.  Very vital to our continuing with events. 

 

For anyone considering becoming an Officer next term.  We do have Blazers, White Full Length Dresses (that 

can be cut down to make Tunic tops) and white skirts.  So no need to purchase. 

 

On a personal note:   Klara Schubert, Past Provincial Madam President, has had a stressful past few months. 

Klara had a heart attack and surgery to put in 4 stents.  She is doing very well.  Unfortunately, her husband 

Kurt, had a stroke and was hospitalized.  He is home now, under Klara’s excellent care.  They are now able to 

celebrate their 65
th

 Anniversary.  We wish you both the best in the future. 

 

We send our Condolences to Sister Doreen Ellinson, of Vernon, on the loss of her husband Gord, after a long 

illness.  Both Doreen and Gord, were founding members of the Vernon Eagles. 

 

Sister Alvina Deleeuw, of Vernon, is in Vernon Hospital, suffering from pneumonia.  We send our prayers that 

Alvina will recover and return home.  Alvina was my “Mother” when I was President of Vernon Auxiliary, and 

I miss visiting her and having a good laugh over coffee. 

 

I look forward to seeing you all at upcoming events. 

Thank you for your continuing support of the Penticton Eagles. 

Rosalie 
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From Echo Chairman, Joan Klit: 
Hello my Sisters and Brothers;  

SPECIAL NOTE FOR ALL: 

 

The following are the Deadline Dates for the Provincial Echo Bulletin;  

January 30
th

, 2024, March 30
th

, 2024 and the last issue is April 30
h
, 2024.  

 

I will also send out little friendly reminders to each of you regarding the upcoming Deadline Date for the 

Provincial Echo Bulletin.   Please remember that anything received after those dates will not go into the 

Echo for that issue. 

 

If there is any Sister or Brother who would like to have the Provincial Echo Bulletin sent to them via E-mail; 

Please E-mail your full name and E-mail address to: jjklit@shaw.ca    

 

Please remember that any Committee Chairman, Auxiliary or Aerie Member can put something into the 

Provincial Echo. 

 

We are adding the Question and Answer Section again this term.  Remember that if you have any questions 

you can send them by Mail or E-mail to the addresses below and we will print them in the next issue of the 

Echo. 

 

Address: Joan Klit – 275 – 2
nd

 Ave, Trail, BC V1R 4V3,  

E-mail: jjklit@shaw.ca 

 

 

Together we can make this a success and hopefully it will continue on for many years. 

 

Yours in Sisterhood, Joan Klit, BC Provincial Echo Chairman 

 

 
 

 

     
     

           

 

 

  

       

 

mailto:jjklit@shaw.ca
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